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YMCA of the USA Announcement
2014 Masters Championship
YMCA of the USA Announces Masters to stay in Florida in 2014-2015!

YMCA of the USA is pleased to announce that it has selected Sarasota, FL as the site for the National
Masters Swimming Championships for 2014 and 2015. The Sarasota YMCA, in partnership with the
Sarasota County Sports Commission, will play host at the recently renovated Selby Aquatics Center. The
2014 dates are April 10-13. The 2015 dates are May 6-10. The new site was determined by a Request For
Proposal Process and awarded by a site selection team from the National YMCA Competitive Swim
Advisory Committee. YMCA of the USA is pleased to be partnering with the Sarasota YMCA, the Sarasota
County Sports Commission and the City of Sarasota in bringing the national swim championships to this
great swim community.
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